
 Ruben C. Amador 

 

Newsletter 
March 25, 2020 

 
Beach Street CHURCH OF CHRIST 
 
Esteemed brethren, 
 
As I write this letter to you, we are in the beginning stage of the Coronavirus crisis.  We 
are having to make real adjustments to our daily lives but doing so with our faith in God 
and our trust in the people that are caring for our well-being.  When you pray, remember 
to include all of God’s people, regardless.  We really don’t know what is in our future.  
All we know is that we have a future and hope in God. 
 
This month of March I was to visit and work with the local church in Moreno, a suburb 
of Buenos Aires, Argentina.  Sadly, but prudently, a few days ago my reservation and my 
work plans were cancelled.  First, by the airline, then, by the saints in Buenos Aires.  The 
very same week the governing authorities in Argentina restricted all Americans flying 
into Argentina.  Whenever we return to normality, new plans will be made by the church 
and by me.  The airline has given travelers like me the choice to reschedule the trip at no 
additional cost.  Whenever I can reschedule the trip, I will inform you of my plans and 
report back to you on the work I was able to do. 
 
Yes, my wings are clipped.   I am grounded, but not out.  I have other preaching 
appointments on my calendar.  These are in limbo as you can well conclude.  Just as you, 
I will know more in the weeks or months to come as to what I will be doing. 
 
Thanks to each one of you for your prayers and support.  Minnie and I are deeply grateful 
for all you do to make my work possible and for your concern for our well-being.  We 
need and petition your prayers and support. 
 
We pray for you – that God may bless you and protect you and all your loved ones. 
 
In Him, 
Ruben C. Amador 
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